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Bayca re 2985 Drew St.

Clearwater, FL 33759

July 31,2015

State of Florida

Agency for Health Care Administration
Attn: Elizabeth Dudek, Secretary

2727 Mahan Drive

Mail Stop #1

Tallahassee, FL. 32308

Dear Secretary Dudek,

This letter is in response to your correspondence dated July 17, 2015 requesting all
hospitals receiving Medicaid Managed Care payments to certify that their contractual
arrangements meet the statutory requirements of Florida Statutes Section 409.975(6). As
requested, BayCare Health System, Inc., on behalf of the following hospitals (BayCare Alliant
Hospital, Mease Countryside Hospital, Mease Dunedin Hospital, Morton Plant Hospital,
Morton Plant North Bay Hospital, St. Anthony’s Hospital, South Florida Baptist Hospital, St.
Joseph's Hospital, St. Joseph's Hospital-North, St. Joseph’s Hospital-South, Winter Haven
Hospital and Winter Haven Women'’s Hospital), certifies that the contractual arrangements
with its Medicaid Managed Care health plans meet the statutory requirements of Florida
Statutes Section 409.975(6).

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (727) 519 - 1219.

Sincerely,

John Gantner
Chief Financial Officer
BayCare Health System



